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While our practice here at Brooke Bird has been established for over 50 years we recognize the
importance of planning for tomorrow and in doing so ensuring our firm’s continued growth and
prosperity as a leading firm of specialist insolvency and turnaround practitioners.

We are therefore delighted to announce the appointment of Adrian Hunter as a partner to the
Brooke Bird Practice with effect from 1 October 2016.

Adrian joined the firm in February 2015 following a 20+year insolvency career and he prides
himself on his capacity to engage and assist all parties involved in the insolvency process and help
those in financial difficulty navigate what can be a complex and overawing experience. This ability
compliments the Brooke Bird skills and philosophies when dealing with those in financial
difficulties.

Both Robyn and Adrian continue to enjoy working with new clients and their trusted advisors to
deal with their distressed debt problems (both corporate and personal) and guide them in a
collaborative approach to insolvency.

Brooke Bird looks forward to being able to help your clients achieve their desired outcomes, be that
through an informal restructure / turnaround plan or with a formal insolvency appointment.
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